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Dear Parents, Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured the services of a very experienced 

year 5 teacher, Mrs Nicola Storey. Mrs Storey will be teaching year 5 every Friday 

morning and covering Class 4 when Mrs Wall delivers Math Mastery training, this will 

ensure consistency for all Class 4 pupils. 

I have considered very carefully the balance of the year 5 and year 6 curriculum and the 

natural divergence regarding the SAT’s provision. With this in mind, Mrs Storey will be 

teaching the year 5 children every morning from January. This will enable all specific 

age related expectations to be delivered in depth to both year groups and allow the 

year 6 preparation for SAT’s to be delivered at a more appropriate pace. 

As you are aware, the children’s well-being and entitlement to a quality education is and 

will always be a priority. If you should have any concerns or questions, please feel free 

to make an appointment to discuss further. 

Thanking you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs Karen Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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